
Dear Ms. Newell, 
I'm writing to support HB 2739 which would protect farmers and communities from 
contamination by genetically modified crops.  Oregon farmers grow many valuable specialty 
crops that are at significant risk of GMO contamination which pits farmer against farmer.  HB 
2739 would hold patent holders responsible for contamination events.  Thus, I support HB 2739. 
Please share my comments with all of the members of the House Committee on Judiciary. 
Thank you! 
Sincerely, 
Jean Reiher 
Pendleton, OR 
 


